
LMJC Drug Court

Christmas is just around the corner, and 

we are asking for donations to assist in 

providing food to our participants for a 

Christmas Dinner.  It is our hope to present 

a ham and gift card to each participant. 

If you would like to make a contribution , 

please contact 

Gretchen Neal at 706-639-0899 or 

Sherin Gottlieb at 678-986-5352 by 

December 6th. 

If you prefer to contribute via check, 

please make the check payable to the 

LMJC Drug Court. 

Thank you in advance for your 

consideration! 

Merry Christmas and 

Happy Holidays to all! 


